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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 
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http://digital.alight.com/american-airlines/
http://www.aacreditunion.org/
http://www.netbenefits.com/aa
mailto:my401k@aa.com
http://www.computershare.com/aal
http://www.liveandworkwell.com/
http://www.theworknumber.com/
http://www.express-scripts.com/
https://www.eyemedvisioncare.com/american
http://my.aa.com/en/plan-information-health-resources
http://my.aa.com/en/plan-information-health-resources
http://www.metlife.com/
http://www.bcbstx.com/
https://leplb0370.upoint.alight.com/web/american-airlines/publiciframepage?iframeDest=https%3A%2F%2Fleplb0370.upoint.alight.com%3A443%2Fdelegate%2Flogging%3FlinkTypeNm%3DSecondary+Window+tab+for+Public+Page%26lnkNm%3DUMR_Link%26linkId%3DUMR_Link%26lng%3D00749_1.0%26pgNm%3DContact+Us+Primary&destHash=dlOXXOLYSTHTm74IEZNT4wNWUl7daXnPt_mXWthHk90A&destName=IFrame&technicalNameForLink=UMR_Link&userFriendlyNameForLink=null&domain=Ben-HM&baseClientIndicator=Client
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 

http://www.metlife.com/dental
mailto:employeeservices@aa.com
https://epays.aa.com/
mailto:Payroll@aa.com
http://www.w2.adp.com/
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 
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https://epays.aa.com/
https://paperlesspay.talx.com/PreAuthenticated/EnterUserID.aspx


 
 

4 
This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 
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http://www.theworknumber.com/
http://www.theworknumber.com/
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 
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http://www.theworknumber.com/
mailto:Employment.verification@aa.com
http://www.labor.state.ny.us/ui/how_to_file_claim.shtm
https://department.jetnet.aa.com/HRMisc/eHR/Career/Unemploy_Brochure_Mass.pdf
http://www.w2.adp.com/
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 
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mailto:psc@aa.com
http://digital.alight.com/american-airlines/
file:///C:/Users/557359/Documents/Misty/Benefits%20Administration/COVID-19/my.aa.com
https://www.my.aa.com/
https://www.my.aa.com/
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 
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http://www.netbenefits.com/AA
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 
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https://retirees.aa.com/
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 

 

 

https://newjetnet.aa.com/community/policies/travel
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This benefits summary is neither as comprehensive nor as detailed as the plan documents or policy on Jetnet. In the event of any conflict 
between this summary and the terms and conditions of any particular welfare, benefit plan or policy, such plan or policy will govern.  Plans and 
policy remain subject to amendment, modification or termination at American's sole discretion subject to the requirements of any applicable 
agreement. 


